
Delegates from the Republic of Indonesia visited JHF 
 
On September 21, 2018, Mr. Ananta Wiyogo, President Director, PT Sarana 
Multigriya Finansial (Persero) (“SMF”) and delegates from SMF and the Ministry 
of Public Works and Housing of the Republic of Indonesia (“Indonesia”), totaling 
6 persons visited Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”). The delegates 
received (i) lecture on public house for disaster affected people from Ministry of 
Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism and (ii) lecture on disaster related 
housing loans from JHF. After the lecture, the delegates visited external housing 
exhibit site and received lecture on performance and other features of latest 
seismic isolated house from the house manufacturer. 
 
On August 13, 2018, JHF and SMF modified the Memorandum of Cooperation 
(“MOC”) concluded to strengthen the two-party relationship focusing on 
information exchange and other areas. The visit of JHF was purposed to upgrade 
the support system available for disaster affected people in Indonesia where 
damage from earthquake is evident.  
 
Representing the delegates, President Director of SMF expressed gratitude and 
interest in further exchanging information on JHF’s disaster related housing loans. 


